
Representative Garrett: 
  

Please distribute to committee. 
  

HB 3521, also formerly known as "Motor Voter" law, is unacceptable for the reason that it 
invites voter fraud by allowing aliens to register and vote in our elections, thereby defrauding 
the voters of Oregon of their choice and selection of representation. 
  

Regards 

  

Geo. "Sonny" Yellott 
PCP, Captain, HD 48 

 


